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Wilkins Public School – new preschool 
Project update and Autumn holidays works notification 23 March 2021 

Dear Neighbour and School Community,  

Work is currently underway to construct a new purpose-built preschool facility on the school grounds at Wilkins 
Public School.  

Potential for increased traffic activity on McRae Street  

We are writing to notify that traffic on McRae Street may be impacted for one day to enable a concrete pour to 
occur on site.  

The pour is scheduled for Tuesday 30 March; however, a reserve day of Thursday 1 April has been nominated 
should inclement weather conditions delay this work.  

There will be no impact to school pick up or drop off arrangements.  

Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of students, neighbours, motorists and workers.  

Work will involve concrete pouring vehicles accessing McRae Street for extended periods on the day of the pour. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. We will endeavour to minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

Working hours  

Work hours will be in accordance with the approved DA conditions.  

Work will take place from 7:00 am to 6:00pm 

School holiday work 

During the April 2021 school holidays following works will be undertaken on site in accordance with the approved 
work hours of Monday to Friday 7:00am to 6:00pm. 

• Installation of structural steel and wall framing 

• Laying of stormwater pipes and connections 

• Completion of sports court earthworks. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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